
Please recognize this email as an attempt to vioce my concern about Oregon House Bill (HB) 2456, 
granted I don't know the details (that is your job).  In this economy my household has had to find ways to 
save money and find ways to make more money.  Do I need to buy coffee everyday for $5 a cup? (does 
the state of Oregon need to raise an overpass on HWY 22 that may see 10 cars a week?).  I think it is 
prudent to consider where the revenue is going instead of trying to get more. 
  
Thank You 
  
Jesse Eaton 
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